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Question 
Number

Item 
Number Raised by Question Raised Answer

1 11 Hendon 
School

As the students of the Mental Health team at Hendon 
School,  we thank the council for the response to 
Sehar’s motion – to be discussed later this evening. 
However, we do not feel that it goes far enough. We 
want to ask the Council if they would write to the 
CCG by the 24th May 2017, the day before the next 
CCG meeting which Hendon School will be 
attending, to support the idea to commission Mental 
Health First Aid Training for all Secondary schools 
in Barnet. The cost for the training of 4 staff in each 
school, each year on a rolling programme would be the 
equivalent of £100 per year (costed) and we are able to 
provide this information. In fact we are also able to 
provide a proposal, where this could be cost free to the 
CCG to commission from Year 2, after the relatively 
small initial payment in Year 1.
 

The CCG agree to fund this project 
and will be meeting Hendon school 
on 6th June to discuss how Mental 
Health Training will link in with the 
Resilient Schools programme 
(Thrive) and to develop an 
implementation plan.

2 11 Hendon 
School

The students have already met with BEH-MHT, who are 
supportive and written to the CCG, who have yet to 
respond. Will Barnet Council take the initiative to ask 
the CCG to commission this and become National 
leaders in supporting MHFA for all schools in the 
borough?

See above


